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Mr. B. J. Youngblood MMEu? 'h
Chief, Licensing Branch No. 1 *
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission / /,
Washington, D.C. 20555 '/g

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Subject: Final Environmental Impact Statement: Operation of the Callaway Plant,
Unit No. 1, Callaway County, Missouri (January 1982)

This is to acknowledge that the subject final environmental impact statement has
been received by this office. It is being reviewed at the St. Louis Area Office
by the Environmental Officer, as follows:

Mr. Walter Eschbach, Environmental Officer
Department of Housing and Urban Development
St. Louis Area Office
210 North Tucker Boulevard
St. Louis, Missouri 63101
Telephone: FTS 279-4359

Mr. Eschbach will review the statement and provide comments, if any, to me for
subsequent transmittal to you.
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Regio 1 Environmental Officer
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